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  Join us for Kindergarten Registration! 
  At the Morris Goodwin School 

                  Stop in anytime on one of the following dates: 

 Tuesday May 1st from 11:30am to 2:30pm  

 Wednesday May 2nd from 11:30am to 2:30pm 

 Thursday May 3rd from 4:30pm to 6:30pm 

Call 856-451-5513 today to RSVP for Registration! 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Kindergarten registration for the 2018-2019 school year is here. A child must be 5 years old on 
or before October 1st, 2018 to be eligible. Please bring your child/ren with you for registration. 
The approximate total time for registration is 30 minutes, including a brief tour of the school. 
 
Bring the Following Items With You To Register: 

(Each of the below items MUST be submitted before your child can attend school in September) 

• Original Birth Certificate & one copy 

• Completed residency packet 
o Including 4 proofs of residency (utility bill, bank statement, Driver’s license, etc.) 

• Immunization record  
o Please bring even if not yet complete 

• Physical exam from your Physician/Health Care Provider 
o Completed within 365 days before the first day of school 
o Detailed physical including body systems 

o A letter/script from your physician stating only that the physical was 
performed is not adequate 

o You may use the school provided form for your convenience  
 
Minimum Required Immunizations  

(MUST be complete before your child can attend school in September) 

✓   DTaP     Four (4) doses minimum, with one on or after 4th birthday 
✓   Polio  Three (3) doses minimum, with one on or after 4th birthday 
✓   MMR         Two (2) doses, one dose given on or after 1st birthday 
✓   Hepatitis B  Three (3) doses are needed 
✓   Varicella       One (1) dose on or after first birthday 

 
In addition, please complete the other enclosed forms and bring them with you to registration. If 
you are unable to join us on either of the above days, contact us to reschedule. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Lisa Melchiorre, RN, BSN, CSN 
School Nurse / Morris Goodwin School 
Email: lisa.melchiorre@morrisgoodwinschool.org 


